
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 15 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 7 Introduction to KS3 and Meet the Tutor Event 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 7 information event on Monday 22 September 2025 
in the main school hall, from 5pm until 6pm. You will be able to enter via the main school 
entrance and there will be some refreshments available from 4:30pm.  
 
At the event you will be given information about: 
- standards and expectations, and rewards  
- the KS3 curriculum your child will be studying, the assessments they will complete, 

homework and where to find further information about the subject’s curriculum 
- systems and processes, e.g. EASI 
- strategies used to develop reading. 
 
You will also have the opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor and discuss aspects linked 
to their transition to our school. 
 
If you wish to attend, please complete the Microsoft Forms link below. If you are unable to 
attend, all relevant information will be available after the event.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/9yJAV3qE3z 
 
If you have any further queries about the event, please call school reception on 01833 
638166. 
 
With every good wish, 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Stewart  
Senior Strategic Lead 
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